
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Friday 19th January 2024  

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to the new term and wishing you all a very Happy New Year! Thank you so much all your support 
last term.  

This half term we will be exploring themes: ‘Fire! Fire’ learning about the Great Fire of London. Our creative 
lessons will all be linked to our main theme for each half-term.  

Spring 1 Fire Fire! 

Science Animals Including Humans RE Hinduism 

History The Great Fire of London DT Structures 

PE Gymnastics and Hit, Catch, Run 

For the second half term we are looking at the theme ‘Heroines and Villains’. Our creative lessons will all be 
linked to our main theme for each half-term.  

Spring 2 Heroines and Villains 

Science Animals Including Humans RE Easter and the Lord’s 
Prayer 

History Significant women in 
History 

Art Colour 

PE OAA and Attack, Defend, Shoot 

Our PE days will be on a Tuesday (Indoor) and Friday (Outdoor) for Dahl Class Tuesday (Indoor) Thursday 
(Outdoor) for Potter Class. We advise that your child brings a clean PE kit into school on Monday and takes it 
home for washing on Friday. PE kits should include a white t-shirt, dark or maroon shorts and jogging bottoms, a 
jumper or fleece and a pair of plimsolls and trainers. Also, it is very important that all of the PE kit is clearly 
named, including the bag it is in.  We will also have weekly Computing, Music and PSHE lessons.    

Homework is set at the start of the half-term and is in the format of a ‘homework menu’ in their Homework 
books.  Spelling tests will continue to be carried out on Monday and the children will be given the spellings for 
the following week on this day also.  

Thank you in advance for all your support.  

Mrs Laird Yu & Mr Hodgson 

 

 

 


